
From: kentnew1@earthlink.net [mailto:kentnew1@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2013 7:31 PM 
To: Spritzer, Ronald 
Subject: Proposed Fermi 3 Reactor 
 
  
  
  
kentnew1@earthlink.net 
EarthLink Revolves Around You. 
  

There are two areas of contention, in the upcoming hearing for the proposed Fermi 3 nuclear 
power plant.  One is building the power plant, would have a major impact, on the already rare 
Eastern Fox snake. The other is that DTE and its contractor, have not worked hard enough, on 
analyzing the safety, of the design of the proposed Fermi 3 plant.  A number of environmental 
organizations, believe NRC should not approve, the current design of Fermi 3. 
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From: Williams, Onika
To: Docket, Hearing
Cc: Spritzer, Ronald; Zogby, Matthew
Subject: Kentnew Email to be Added to the Fermi Limited Appearance Statement Folder
Date: Friday, October 25, 2013 3:07:06 PM
Attachments: Kentnew Email.pdf
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Hello,
 
May we have this email added to the limited appearance folder?
 
Thank you,
 
Onika
 
__________________
Onika Williams
Law Clerk, Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike
Mail Stop T3-F23
Rockville, MD 20852
(301) 415-0236
Onika.Williams@nrc.gov
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Sent: Friday, October 18, 2013 7:31 PM 
To: Spritzer, Ronald 
Subject: Proposed Fermi 3 Reactor 
 
  
  
  
kentnew1@earthlink.net 
EarthLink Revolves Around You. 
  


There are two areas of contention, in the upcoming hearing for the proposed Fermi 3 nuclear 
power plant.  One is building the power plant, would have a major impact, on the already rare 
Eastern Fox snake. The other is that DTE and its contractor, have not worked hard enough, on 
analyzing the safety, of the design of the proposed Fermi 3 plant.  A number of environmental 
organizations, believe NRC should not approve, the current design of Fermi 3. 
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